Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent: 27 November 2018 12:50

To: Ludmilla lyavoo <Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Move [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Ludmilla

Who is Paul Buckridge what department does he work for can yu tell me this please and if you have a contract
for him could this be passed on please.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Ludmilla Iyavoo [mailto: Ludmilla.Iyavoo@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 27 November 2018 12:45

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Move [SEC=0FFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Cordell,

I am not longer dealing with Simon’s case. This matter has been re-allocated to my colleague Paul Buckridge
who would be in touch.

Kind regards,
Ludmilla lyavoo
Solicitor
Corporate Team
Legal Services
Enfield Council
Silver Street
Enfield EN1 3XA

DX 90615 Enfield 1

Telephone: 020 8379 8323
Fax: 020 8379 6492

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32 @blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent: 27 November 2018 12:17

To: Ludmilla lyavoo <Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Move
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